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The Postponed 26th International Wayfarer Rally
Port d’Arradon, Brittany  NOW  Sept 1st – 8th 2022 

Gilles Bruneau and Thierry Grenier found ‘the most beautiful and magical place 
in Brittany’ for the International Rally which has been re-scheduled for 2022.

There are many interesting places to sail to within the well protected 
bay area. For those with a more adventurous spirit, there is the pos-
sibility of an independent sea trip westwards to La Roche Bernard.

Both camping/RUV pitches and well-equipped cabins are available 
at the nearby Camping des Allées site, which includes an on-site 
swimming pool. See: www.camping-allee.com

No-one can be sure of what the situation will be next summer, but 
book before 1st April to secure a place and the opportunity to sail an 
area you will not experience anywhere in the UK. For a booking form 
contact: Gilles Bruneau:  gb.distribution@wanadoo.fr

Boat launching and recovery is from a wide slipway, with a gently 
sloping concrete ramp that gives easy access to the sailing area.

For full details and costs see the cruising section 
at:  www.wayfarer.org.uk

Above, Port d’Arradon, looking south to an idyllic region 
of islands in a safe and child friendly sailing area.
Right, just one of the beaches on the many islands.
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